
 
 

 

Dear Principals & Colleagues, 

Subject: Invitation letter for “NEP पर चचचा” Interaction with the Students and other Stakeholders 

of the City of Mumbai & Maharashtra State. 
 

 
 

Greetings from HSNC University, Mumbai! 
 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

HSNC University, Mumbai has been given the privilege of organising the “NEP पर चचचा” programme in 

collaboration with the Government of Maharashtra, Higher and Technical Education Department.  

We would like to invite your gracious presence to be part of this Seminar of “NEP पर चचचा” on Wednesday, 

14th June 2023 at 10.30 am at Rama & Sundri Watumull Auditorium KC College, Churchgate. 

Dr. Vikas Chandra Rastogi, Principal Secretary, Higher, and Technical Education Government of Maharashtra, 

has accepted our invitation to be the Keynote Speaker and Chief Guest of this Seminar. 

This seminar is very useful for XII Std. students and will give them an opportunity to understand the pathway 

of their future education, depending on their interests and goals. Send across this information to all XII Std. 

students of your college to be present preferably in physical mode. 

They are requested to register immediately in the Registration link:  https://forms.gle/VvzupkGQEKRtH5J86 

We look forward to your presence at the event. 

Please find an attached invite and schedule for registration and other details. 

 

 

 

Dr. Hemlata K. Bagla 

Vice-Chancellor  

 

https://forms.gle/VvzupkGQEKRtH5J86


YouTube

Click Here

https://youtube.com/live/mO-GT4E5G9M?feature=share
https://forms.gle/VvzupkGQEKRtH5J86



